From: ]

Sent: 24 November 2021 15:49

To: Leela Muthoora

Subject: Comment from Bloemsbury CAAC
Categories: Admin

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Bewarc — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicions Please take cxtra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verity vour password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Leela,

We would like ot comment on the application for sinage for 231-233 tottenham court Road. 2021/4873/A.
We hope the internally illuminated signs have not been granted becasue too many of these cause harm to the
conservation area. [ refer you to paragraph 5.49 of Camdens Bloomsbury Conservation Area Appraisal and
Management strategy.

Are we too late to make this comment?

Kind regards,

Jo Hurford BCAAC



